
                                                                             MINUTES 

                                                                          July 7, 2021 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith and Tom Shuttlesworth.  Minutes from the 

previous meeting and Treasurers report were approved. 

Correspondence Received:  Reviewed the new Unemployment Compensation  process. 

As per Harold Smith. Attorney Joe Kerwin recommended that the Township wait for the Upset  Sale 

process on the property at 834 West Market Street. 

Discussed the property at 510 West Market Street. The electricity and water has been restored.  Light-

Heigle will be notified  to see what would be the next process.  

The request to clear the CURVE sign on East Broad St has been completed. 

The request to clear the STOP sign located on the exit road at Laurel Hill has been completed. 

The Williams Township 2020 Tax Audit was completed on 6/16/2021. 

The American Rescue Plan Funding SAM Registration has been submitted for Williams Township and 

was approved and is now active as of 6/28/2021, to complete business with the Federal Government. 

Discussed the culvert repairs at Pearl Street and East Market Street. This is a safety issue and is 

scheduled for repairs on 7/8/2021. 

The Township will contact the Borough to discuss how the Workers Compensation will be applied for the 

Hose Company NO. 2 and the Williamstown EMS. 

The Board discussed the work schedule for the upcoming pipe replacements at five different locations in 

the Township.  A work schedule has been put in place as of  7/8/2021. 

 

 

 


